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Honorable Thomas McCaffery Visits USAMRDC
On 22 April, TATRC had the 

privilege of briefing the Honorable 
Thomas McCaffery, Acting Assistant 
Secretary of Defense for Health 
Affairs (ASD-HA), during his visit to 
USAMRDC HQ. Mr. Nate Fisher, of 
TATRC’s Medical Intelligent Systems 
Lab, was on hand to demonstrate to Mr. 
McCaffery the key concepts of medical 
robotics and autonomous systems.

In his role as ASD-HA, Mr. 
McCaffery is the principal medical 
advisor to the Secretary of Defense. He 
administers the Military Health System 
$50 billion Defense Health Program 
budget and is responsible for ensuring 
the global delivery of quality, cost 
effective health care to 9.4 million Service 
Members, retirees, and their families. Mr. 
McCaffery oversees the Defense Health 
Agency and the Uniformed Services 
University of the Health Sciences.

As always, TATRC is proud to 
have the opportunity to work toward 
the betterment of military medical 

care, and it was both a pleasure 
and an honor to take part in this 
important demonstration.  

Mr. Nate Fisher (MISL) briefing the Hon. Mr. McCaffery, ASD-HA, on 
key concepts of MRAS.


